
EPSU sends solidarity to Roscommon County 
Council workers on strike

(21 June 2018) Today Roscommon country council workers are on all out strike. 
Roscommon County Council is a municipality in the west of Ireland. It serves a 
population of about 65,000 people.

About two years ago the union started to campaign to have flexible working hours 
and leave extended to a wider range of grades. Management has not listened to the 
workers of Roscommon neither to their representatives.

EPSU sends its solidarity and asks other unions across Europe to do same.

Please send messages of support and solidarity to fhickey@roscommoncoco.ie - 
copy to pnolan@forsa.ie .

Thanking you in anticipation of solidarity and support. 
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